
OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER C15SS37
MEMORANDUM October 19th, 1939.

For the Prime Minister;

Re: Public Iiformation Office.

Some difficulty is being 
experienced in obtaining complete 
information from the Departments, to 
provide for the proper functioning 
of the Public Information Office.

I have asked Mr. Turnbull
in consultation with Mr. Hambleton, to 
prepare the attached memorandum, which, 
if approved, might be read in Council 
by the Prime Minister. I would propose, 
thereafter, to write to each Minister 
again, emphasizing the necessity of accurate 
and complete information, in proper form, 
being supplied regularly.

A. D. P. H
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